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Sue Monette

From: Craig Carver <ccarver@candcprop.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 6, 2022 6:22 AM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Hearing comment Sunriver recycling

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

We strongly support Universal side yard recycling in Sunriver.  Thanks 
 

Craig Carver 
7 Goldfinch 
PO Box 4076 
Sunriver, Or. 97707 
1-661-319-2300 
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